Po Box 399, Puyallup, WA 98371 Phone: (253) 414-0345, (888) 806-7048, Fax: (253) 582-9561

### RATE INCREASE NOTICE

Dear Customer:

January 29, 2010

Murrey's Disposal has filed a request for a rate increase with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) in an effort to recover increased operating costs of labor, employee benefits, fuel, parts and equipment. The last general rate increase was January 1999. In addition our company has been notified that the tipping fee in Pierce County will increase by 3.862% as of March 1, 2010.

If approved, the proposed rates will become effective March 1, 2010. The rate per pickup will increase as follows:

		Proposed	
	Current Rate	Increase	Proposed Rate
	Per Month	Per Month	Per Month
1-32 gal can	15.72	.75	16.47
2-32 gal can	24.45	1.20	25.65
3-32 gal can	35.77	1.83	37.60
4-32 gal can	47.32	2.45	49.77
Can count per pickup	3.29	.15	3.44
90-gal Yard Waste	5.76	.21	5.97
Occasional extra unit	1.50	.50	2.00
Other charges not listed	will increase		
between 2.7 and 3.2%.			

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please contact Murrey's Disposal between 8:00 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday through Friday.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company's request, depending on the outcome of its review of the Company's tariff rate filing. If you would like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC's mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact information below. You may also comment in person at the UTC's open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on February 25, 2010 or by using the "Public Comment" feature at the UTC's Web site, at http://www.utc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to take action on our general rate filing at its open meeting on February 25, 2010. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW Post Office Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 E-mail: <a href="mailto:comments@utc.wa.gov">comments@utc.wa.gov</a>

Telephone: 1-888-333-9882, Fax: 360-664-4291

Sincerely,

Po Box 399, Puyallup, WA 98371 Phone: (253) 414-0345, (888) 806-7048, Fax: (253) 582-9561

### RATE INCREASE NOTICE

Dear Customer:

January 28, 2010

Murrey's Disposal has filed a request for a rate increase with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) in an effort to recover increased operating costs of labor, employee benefits, fuel, parts and equipment. The last general rate increase was January 1999. In addition our company has been notified that the tipping fee in Pierce County will increase by 3.862% as of March 1, 2010.

If approved, the proposed rates will become effective March 1, 2010. The rate per pickup will increase as follows:

		Proposed	
	Current Rate	Increase	Proposed Rate
	Per Month	Per Month	Per Month
20 gal can	11.70	.54	12.24
1-32 gal can	14.31	.71	15.02
2-32 gal can	20.53	1.07	21.60
3-32 gal can	28.01	1.58	29.59
1-32 gal can p/month	9.59	.36	9.95
Occasional extra unit	3.60	.16	3.76
90-gal Yard Waste	5.76	.21	5.97
Occasional extra unit	1.50	.50	2.00
Other charges not listed	will increase		
between 2.7 and 3.2%.			

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please contact Murrey's Disposal between 8:00 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday through Friday.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company's request, depending on the outcome of its review of the Company's tariff rate filing. If you would like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC's mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact information below. You may also comment in person at the UTC's open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on February 25, 2010 or by using the "Public Comment" feature at the UTC's Web site, at http://www.utc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to take action on our general rate filing at its open meeting on February 25, 2010. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW Post Office Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 E-mail: <a href="mailto:comments@utc.wa.gov">comments@utc.wa.gov</a>

Telephone: 1-888-333-9882, Fax: 360-664-4291

Sincerely,

Po Box 399, Puyallup, WA 98371 Phone: (253) 414-0345, (888) 806-7048, Fax: (253) 582-9561

### RATE INCREASE NOTICE

Dear Customer:

January 29, 2010

Murrey's Disposal has filed a request for a rate increase with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) in an effort to recover increased operating costs of labor, employee benefits, fuel, parts and equipment. The last general rate increase was January 1999. In addition our company has been notified that the tipping fee in Pierce County will increase by 3.862% as of March 1, 2010.

If approved, the proposed rates will become effective March 1, 2010. The rate per pickup will increase as follows:

	Proposed		
	Current Rate	Increase	Proposed Rate
Commercial:	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up
1 can	3.40	.16	3.56
1 can minimum per			
month	15.20	.73	15.93
Occasional extra unit	3.60	.16	3.76

Other services not listed will increase an average 3.2%

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please contact Murrey's Disposal between 8:00 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday through Friday.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company's request, depending on the outcome of its review of the Company's tariff rate filing. If you would like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC's mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact information below. You may also comment in person at the UTC's open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on February 25, 2010 or by using the "Public Comment" feature at the UTC's Web site, at http://www.utc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to take action on our general rate filing at its open meeting on February 25, 2010. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW Post Office Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov

Telephone: 1-888-333-9882, Fax: 360-664-4291

Sincerely,

Po Box 399, Puyallup, WA 98371 Phone: (253) 414-0345, (888) 806-7048, Fax: (253) 582-9561

### RATE INCREASE NOTICE

Dear Customer:

January 28, 2010

Murrey's Disposal has filed a request for a rate increase with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) in an effort to recover increased operating costs of labor, employee benefits, fuel, parts and equipment. The last general rate increase was January 1999. In addition our company has been notified that the tipping fee in Pierce County will increase by 3.862% as of March 1, 2010.

If approved, the proposed rates will become effective March 1, 2010. The rate per pickup will increase as follows:

		Proposed	
	Current Rate	Increase	Proposed Rate
Commercial:	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up
1 yard	17.22	.87	18.09
1.5 yard	23.81	1.23	25.04
2 yard	29.55	1.56	31.11
4 yard	55.52	2.87	58.39
6 yard	76.13	4.02	80.15
Loose per yard	19.67	.95	20.62
Returned trip	15.00	.50	15.50
Roll-out charge	3.50	.11	3.61
Other services not liste an average 3.2%	ed will increase		

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please contact Murrey's Disposal between 8:00 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday through Friday.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company's request, depending on the outcome of its review of the Company's tariff rate filing. If you would like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC's mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact information below. You may also comment in person at the UTC's open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on February 25, 2010 or by using the "Public Comment" feature at the UTC's Web site, at http://www.utc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to take action on our general rate filing at its open meeting on February 25, 2010. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW Post Office Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 E-mail: <a href="mailto:comments@utc.wa.gov">comments@utc.wa.gov</a>

Telephone: 1-888-333-9882, Fax: 360-664-4291

Sincerely,

Po Box 399, Puyallup, WA 98371 Phone: (253) 414-0345, (888) 806-7048, Fax: (253) 582-9561

#### RATE INCREASE NOTICE

Dear Customer:

January 29, 2010

Murrey's Disposal has filed a request for a rate increase with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) in an effort to recover increased operating costs of labor, employee benefits, parts and equipment. The last general rate increase was March 2009. In addition our company has been notified that the tipping fee in Pierce County will increase by 3.862% as of March 1, 2010.

If approved, the proposed rates will become effective March 1, 2010. The rate per pickup will increase as follows:

		Proposed	
	Current Rate	Increase	Proposed Rate
Compactors:	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up
10 yard	105.00	1995	124.95
15 yard	108.50	20.60	129.10
20 yard	108.50	20.60	129.10
25 yard	112.50	21.40	133.90
30 yard	119.50	22.70	142.20
35 yard	123.50	23.50	147.00
40 yard	128.50	24.40	152.90
Tipping fee p/ton	108.74	4.20	112.94
Mileage over 5 miles Other services not listed an average 18.8%	2.97 d will increase	.56	3.53

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please contact Murrey's Disposal between 8:00 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday through Friday.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company's request, depending on the outcome of its review of the Company's tariff rate filing. If you would like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC's mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact information below. You may also comment in person at the UTC's open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on February 25, 2010 or by using the "Public Comment" feature at the UTC's Web site, at http://www.utc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to take action on our general rate filing at its open meeting on February 25, 2010. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW Post Office Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov

Telephone: 1-888-333-9882, Fax: 360-664-4291

Sincerely,

PO Box 399, Puyallup WA 98371 Phone: (253) 414-0345, (888) 806-7048, Fax: (253) 582-9561

### IMPORTANT RATE INCREASE NOTICE

Dear Customer:

January 28, 2010

Murrey's Disposal Co., Inc. has filed a request for a rate increase with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) in an effort to recover increased operating costs of labor, employee benefits, parts and equipment. The last rate increase was 12 months ago.

If approved, the proposed rates will be effective March 1, 2010. The rates will increase as follows:

	Proposed		
	Current Rate	Increase	Proposed Rate
	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up
Recycling Stations			
96-Gallon or 65-Gallon Cart	5.30	.30	5.60
2 Yard Recycling Container	11.00	.40	11.40
6 Yard Recycling Container	34.80	.60	35.40
Rent per Month			
96-Gallon or 65-Gallon Cart	4.00	.15	4.15
2 Yard Recycling Container	10.50	.15	10.65
6 Yard Recycling Container	15.50	.25	15.75

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please call Murrey's Disposal between 8:00 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday through Friday.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company's request, depending on the outcome of its review of the Company's tariff rate filing. If you would like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC's mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact information below. You may also comment in person at the UTC's open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on February 25, 2010 or by using the "Public Comment" feature at the UTC's Web site, at http://www.utc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to take action on our general rate filing at its open meeting on February 25, 2010. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW Post Office Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov

Telephone: 1-888-333-9882, Fax 360-664-4291

Sincerely,

Po Box 399, Puyallup, WA 98371 Phone: (253) 414-0345, (888) 806-7048, Fax: (253) 582-9561

#### RATE INCREASE NOTICE

Dear Customer:

January 29, 2010

Murrey's Disposal has filed a request for a rate increase with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) in an effort to recover increased operating costs of labor, employee benefits, parts and equipment. The last general rate increase was March 2009. In addition our company has been notified that the tipping fee in Pierce County will increase by 3.862% as of March 1, 2010.

If approved, the proposed rates will become effective March 1, 2010. The rate per pickup will increase as follows:

		Proposed	
	Current Rate	Increase	Proposed Rate
Customer Owned:	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up
20 yard	73.00	13.85	86.85
25 yard	80.00	15.20	95.20
30 yard	86.00	16.35	102.35
40 yard	102.00	19.40	121.40
Tipping fee p/ton	108.74	4.20	112.94
Mileage over 5 miles	2.97	.56	3.53
Other services not listed an average 18.8%	d will increase		

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please contact Murrey's Disposal between 8:00 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday through Friday.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company's request, depending on the outcome of its review of the Company's tariff rate filing. If you would like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC's mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact information below. You may also comment in person at the UTC's open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on February 25, 2010 or by using the "Public Comment" feature at the UTC's Web site, at http://www.utc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to take action on our general rate filing at its open meeting on February 25, 2010. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW Post Office Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 E-mail: <a href="mailto:comments@utc.wa.gov">comments@utc.wa.gov</a>

Telephone: 1-888-333-9882, Fax: 360-664-4291

Sincerely,

Po Box 399, Puyallup, WA 98371 Phone: (253) 414-0345, (888) 806-7048, Fax: (253) 582-9561

### RATE INCREASE NOTICE

Dear Customer:

January 29, 2010

Murrey's Disposal has filed a request for a rate increase with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) in an effort to recover increased operating costs of labor, employee benefits, fuel, parts and equipment. The last general rate increase on the garbage component of the rate was January 1999 and on recycling March 2008. In addition our company has been notified that the tipping fee in Pierce County will increase by 3.862% as of March 1, 2010.

If approved, the proposed rates will become effective March 1, 2010. The rate per pickup will increase as follows:

		Proposed	
	Current Rate	Increase	Proposed Rate
Multi-Family:	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up
1 yard	20.83	1.02	21.85
1.5 yard	29.23	1.46	30.69
2 yard	36.76	1.86	38.62
4 yard	69.95	3.47	73.42
6 yard	97.79	4.92	102.71
Loose per yard	19.67	.95	20.62
Returned trip	15.00	.50	15.50
Roll-out charge	3.50	.11	3.61
Recycling per yard Other services not liste an average 3.2%	3.63 d will increase	.15	3.78

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please contact Murrey's Disposal between 8:00 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday through Friday.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company's request, depending on the outcome of its review of the Company's tariff rate filing. If you would like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC's mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact information below. You may also comment in person at the UTC's open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on February 25, 2010 or by using the "Public Comment" feature at the UTC's Web site, at http://www.utc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to take action on our general rate filing at its open meeting on February 25, 2010. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW Post Office Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov

Telephone: 1-888-333-9882, Fax: 360-664-4291

Sincerely,

Po Box 399, Puyallup, WA 98371 Phone: (253) 414-0345, (888) 806-7048, Fax: (253) 582-9561

#### RATE INCREASE NOTICE

Dear Customer:

January 29, 2010

Murrey's Disposal has filed a request for a rate increase with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) in an effort to recover increased operating costs of labor, employee benefits, parts and equipment. The last general rate increase was March 2009. In addition our company has been notified that the tipping fee in Pierce County will increase by 3.862% as of March 1, 2010.

If approved, the proposed rates will become effective March 1, 2010. The rate per pickup will increase as follows:

		Proposed	
	Current Rate	Increase	Proposed Rate
Roll-off:	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up	Per Pick-up
20 yard first haul	148.00	28.10	176.10
Additional haul	73.00	13.85	86.85
25 yard first haul	165.00	31.35	196.35
Additional haul	80.00	15.20	95.20
30 yard first haul	179.00	34.00	213.00
Additional haul	86.00	16.35	102.35
40 yard first haul	198.00	37.60	235.60
Additional haul	104.00	19.75	123.75
Tipping fee p/ton	108.74	4.20	112.94
Mileage over 5 miles	2.97	.56	3.53
Other services not listed an average 18.8%	d will increase		

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please contact Murrey's Disposal between 8:00 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday through Friday.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company's request, depending on the outcome of its review of the Company's tariff rate filing. If you would like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC's mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact information below. You may also comment in person at the UTC's open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on February 25, 2010 or by using the "Public Comment" feature at the UTC's Web site, at http://www.utc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to take action on our general rate filing at its open meeting on February 25, 2010. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW Post Office Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 E-mail: <a href="mailto:comments@utc.wa.gov">comments@utc.wa.gov</a>

Telephone: 1-888-333-9882, Fax: 360-664-4291

Sincerely,